April 21, 1975

Mr. § Mrs. P. Kachadourian
44 Clarke Street

Binghamton, New York 13905
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Rachadourian:

Thank you for your letter of April 14 requesting
information on our Stewardship Progranm.

We are happy to enclose a booklet describing
the Stewardship Program and what it means to our
Cathedral.

If you have any further questions, please do not
hesitacte to write to us,.

Sincerely,

Stephen Kambourian
Executive Lirector

Enec.




